
 

 

ATTENTION PROVIDERS 

 PROVIDER DIRECT PERFORMANCE ISSUES 

Trillium is aware of the performance issues reported that are occurring in 
Provider Direct. We are working to remediate these issues and will send and 
update when these issues are resolved.  

Thank you for your attention to this communication. If you have questions, please contact the 
Provider Support Service Line at 1-855-250-1539. 

   

 URGENT  NOTIFICATIONS  FOR  NETWORK  PROVIDERS  

 

 

https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw
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